4l

ERIE THAMES

September 24, 2015

Ms Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board Via web portal and by courier
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701

Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Kirsten Walli:

Re: Service Area Amendment Application EB-2015-0254
Erie Thames Powerlines Corporation —Distribution Licence ED-2002-0516
Sifton Properties Inc., Plan of Subdivision, Ingersoll, ON

Please find attached a Service Area Amendment Application made pursuant to subsection 74 (1) (b) of
the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 (the “Application”). The application pertains to soon-to-be
developed land adjacent to Erie Thames Powerlines Corporation’s service area that is currently within
the service area of Hydro One Networks Inc. The affected customer has requested that Erie Thames be
the electricity service provider, and Hydro One has consented to this Application.

The Application has been prepared in accordance with the Board’s Filing Requirements for Service Area
Amendment Applications. Since Hydro One has consented to this Application, Erie Thames respectfully

requests that this Application proceed without a hearing.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Chris White
President,
Erie Thames Powerlines Corporation

PO Box 157, 143 Bell Street, Ingersoll ON N5C 3K5
T: 519-485-1820 o TF: 877-850-3128 * Fax: 519-485-5838
www.eriethamespower.com .
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